
TOWN OF ERIN PRAIRIE
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
MONDAY, September 8, 2025

The town of Erin Prairie monthly Board meeting was called to order Monday, September 8, 2025th, by John Van Dyk at the Erin Prairie Town Hall at 7:00pm. Present were Board members John Van Dyk, Brad Hermansen, and Dennis Mitchell. Motions were made by Dennis to approve the agenda as presented and approve the August Meeting minutes as written. Brad seconded the motions, which passed by affirmative vote. 
	It was reported there is $287,139.90 in our checking and Money Market Accounts at this time. The bills were presented and discussed. Dennis made a motion to approve the treasurers report and pay the bills as presented. Brad seconded the motion which passed unanimously. 

	Dennis Mitchell made a motion to approve Besselee Kunkel for an operators license, Brad seconded it, motion was approved for Besselee Kunkel to be granted an operators license. 

A brief review of ambulance and fire department meeting information was given by John.  Budgets for fire and ambulance fees have started being discussed. There was nothing to present on Solar Ordinances. 
Jason Kjeseth and Joe Granberg presented a Proposal of Rezoning from Ag 1- Ag 2 for parcel 012-1058-30-000.  Dennis accepted the motion to approve the proposal, Brad seconded it, all approved. Proposal passed to rezone Parcel 012-1058-30-000 from Ag 1 – Ag 2. 

The October meeting is scheduled for Monday October 13th  at 7pm, at the Erin Prairie Town Hall.  At 8:40 p.m. Dennis made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Brad and passed by affirmative vote.

Respectfully submitted,

Krista Johnson, Clerk/Treasurer

